
Jesus said, "Let the little children come to me, and do not hinder them, for 
the kingdom of heaven belongs to such as these." - Matthew 19:14 

 
BACK TO SCHOOL — You heard it right, classes are back and 
you might wonder why. We know that most of you are already 
excited for your summer break. :-) Here in the Philippines, we 
follow a June-to-March academic year. All the public schools 
officially started their classes last June 5th. We are glad that 
once again, we are able to help our spiritual son, Albert get his 
school supplies, shirts and socks. His older sister promised to 
buy his bag, shoes and provide his daily school allowance.  

TESTIMONY TIME — Albert was around 10 years old when I, 
Nick, first met him. He was tiny, skinny and shy. Now, he is a 
16-year old smart, outgoing and on fire for Jesus teenager. He 
is one of the fruits of the previous feeding program I’ve 
worked with. Also, he volunteered and assisted with the VBS- 
Mission Possible we had last May. I’m so blessed to have 
witnessed how the Lord transformed him. Please pray that his 
love and zeal for Jesus will never stop and for wisdom and 
strength for his studies.  

 The Father’s Children
    June 2017                                       Nick & Jade Klein

AWANA KIDS CLUB UPDATE — June 3rd, it 
was the first Saturday of the month and the 
clubbers were so excited and happy as we 
opened the AWANA Store. They were able to 
exchange their earned points for items such 
as pencils, pens, colored pens, pair of socks, 
face towels and many more. Also, we 
awarded the best clubber, player, leader and 
team for the month of May.



Prayer and Ministry Requests:
1. Prayer and Financial Monthly Support - $1,500
2. Vehicle - $3,000
3. Visa Renewal - $240
4. Monthly Support for the Feeding Program and AWANA Outreach- $800
5. Prayer for a Center for Boys
6. Prayer for salvation and transformation for the kids and their families in Mountain View 

Community

Mail: P.O.Box 34 Fort Mill, SC 29716 ; Phone: 803.548.9980       
Email: WOC.FortMill@gmail.com  
Website: http://worldoutreachcommunity.org/ 

For more details of what the Lord is doing here in Davao City, you can contact us at 
kids4jesus1@me.com
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MARAWI — Our President, Rodrigo 
Duterte declared Martial Law over our 
island, Mindanao last May 23rd after a 
clash erupted between government forces 
and members of the Maute terror group in 
Marawi City. It is a 6-hour drive from us, 
however; we are safe and sound here in 
Davao City. As of this writing, the military 
troops are still fighting against this rebel 
group. Please pray for this war in Marawi 
to end and for peace and safety for the 
whole island of Mindanao. Thank you so 
much!  

Children of Life Ministry Vehicle  
We thank our great God for always  
providing all of our needs. We believe 
that He will also supply the finances for 
our ministry car. Thank you so much for 
all your giving towards this car project.  

We still need $3,000 to make this happen. 
If you are led to help us, you can send 
your online donations or checks and put 
“KLEIN VEHICLE on the memo line. Thank 
you and may the Lord bless you 
abundantly! :)

Civilians being evacuated from Marawi City.

Nick preached and the Holy Spirit fall afresh 
and baptized His people.
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